
WM IS SHIFTING TO 

SINGLE STREAM 

RECYCLING

To improve safety and efficiency 
and allow for increased collection 
of recyclable materials, WM is 
transitioning to single-stream or all-
in-one-cart recycling. We will deliver 
a wheeled 96-gallon cart to you by 
January 26, 2024, at no cost. With this 
new cart, you will no longer have to 
separate your recyclable materials.



1227 Winters Ave. 
Grand Junction, CO 81501

Dear Customer: 

WM of Colorado is transitioning to single-stream recycling 

collection in Palisade. We will deliver a wheeled, 96-gallon 

recycling cart by January 26, 2024, at no cost. You can put all of 

your recyclable materials in the one cart, rather than separating. 

We will use a truck with a hydraulic arm to lift and empty carts, 

which improves safety and efficiency. Pickups will occur in the 

current location (either in alley or at curb).

Please begin using your new cart the week of January 29. The 

larger cart will allow you to recycle more clean paper, cardboard, 

metal food and beverage cans, glass bottles and jars, and plastic 

bottles and jugs. Empty your recyclables loosely (not bagged) 

into your cart. All recyclables may be co-mingled in the cart - no 

separation is needed. For more information on what is and is 

not recyclable, please visit wm.com/recycleright.

Recycle Your 18-Gallon Bins

After you receive your 96-gallon cart, please leave your empty 

WM recycling bins out on your regular collection day, so that 

WM can pick them up for reuse.

Thank you for helping WM transition to single-stream recycling 

in Palisade. We hope you enjoy the increased convenience.


